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Happy New Year everyone! 

 
…Not quite the new year we were hoping for but we are getting on 

with it. Childcare is in place for over 100 children in school and 

teachers are working hard to deliver remote teaching.                     

We hope that you are safe and can make the most of the situation 

we are all in. We are here to help if we can. 

Ms Walker 

headteacher@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                                               

Stanley’s Joke Corner 
Why do the teachers wear 

sunglasses for remote learning at 

SPS? 

   Because the children are so bright! 

 REMOTE LEARNING                                                        
All of our children have now moved to remote learning. Those at 

home and those in childcare should have a remote learning pack 

and be working on a device that allows them to be taught 

directly by their teacher and share their work, ask questions, 

receive feedback and communicate with their classmates. If you 

are struggling with any aspect of remote learning please get in 

contact. We can help. 

FREE SCHOOL MEAL FAMILIES                                                    

Will receive picnic deliveries from MFC on Mondays, 

Wednesdays & Fridays moving forward. 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday, 08 January 2021 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs H. Swarbrick 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

 

A very big thank you for your 

patience and very kind 

messages of support.  

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 
Other news:  

Tees Valley Adult Safeguarding Board have made contact about an NHS vaccine scam. A fake NHS text has been circulating, advising people that they are 

eligible for the Covid-19 vaccine. The link on the message takes you to a fake NHS website that asks for your personal and banking details. The NHS will 

never ask for your bank details. Do not click on any links or ever give out any personal or banking information from unsolicited texts, emails or messages. 

The BBC is supporting during lockdown. https://www.bbc.com/mediacentre/2020/bbc-launches-biggest-education-offer-ever 

PE with Joe Wicks is back on Monday 11th on his YouTube channel on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays at 9am. The session will be20 minutes long and 

designed for children or adults. https://www.youtube.com/user/thebodycoach1  

Orchard Toys have free activity packs you can download and daily activity sheets. https://www.facebook.com/orchardtoysltd/  
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